Mark your calendars - Fireworks Are Back!

Based on all the great feedback received after last year’s display, Town Council is
bringing back the fireworks show on Tuesday, July 1st at the Reserve Club Driving
Range.

Fireworks Event Reminders:

There will be volunteer staff in place to assist with vehicle and pedestrian traffic.

Wyndmere Drive will be closed between Bridgewater and Bancroft from 6:30-
10:30pm. The Legacy Gate will remain open for the same hours.

There will be limited parking and we recommend carpooling.

Where to park: The odd-number side of the street of Wyndmere, Bancroft,
Selwyn, and Bridgewater.

Where to sit: Outside of the restricted area, see below map.
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